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Dear Parents/Carers         

We are writing with some exciting news! We have booked for the whole school to go to the 

pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at Middleton Arena on Thursday 21st December.  

We will be setting off from school at approximately 12pm and will be returning to school at about 

4.15/4.30pm depending on traffic. We will be in contact with updates and timings throughout the 

day. This will be via the School Spider app so please ensure that you have access to this.  

The cost of the trip (including coach transport) will be £13 and is payable on ParentPay. We would 

like to thank the PTFA for contributing £1400 towards transport costs. 

Your child does not need to bring any money but can bring a small snack and a drink to have whilst 

we are there. They will be having lunch at school as normal before we set off. 

Attendance on this trip is wholly dependent on the children exhibiting a high standard of behaviour 

and that they are sensible and mature enough to represent Britannia when out of a school 

environment so I would be grateful if you could re-iterate this at home too.  

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact school. We are also looking for 

parent helpers so if anyone would like to accompany us, please let us know!  

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs N Longstaff 

 

 

 


